
Squirrels Class Newsletter 
Friday 11th October 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we have created a story map to retell our class book and have 

helped Boris ( our class monster) with his writing. The children were very good at spotting 

and fixing his mistakes.  

 In Maths…Year 1 have been learning to use a number line. Year 2 have been learning how 

to count in 2s, 5s and 10s.   

In R.E ...We learned about the world that God made and thought about ways to keep the 

world safe.   

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award– Jenson for showing perseverance and working so hard and showing 

so much love and respect. Marcella  not giving up even if the work is a bit tricky.  

Work on the Wall– Noah for his very thoughtful R.E work. Oli for super science work and 

understanding.  

Reminders & Messages  

Our (Squirrels) first Farming school session will be on Thursday 17th October. 

 

Squirrel class will now have Welly Wednesday  from this week onwards. Please ensure 

your child has named wellies in school and brings in warm, waterproof clothing.  

 
 

 

Thursday 17th October Open Afternoon- All welcome- spread the word! 


